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Feng Shui Made Easy, Revised Edition William Spear 2011-03-08 The first edition,
released in 1995, was lauded by seasoned practitioners and beginners alike. And no
wonder. While most of the early English-language books on feng shui were
dauntingly mystical or relied on complex calculations or culturally specific
design practices, Feng Shui Made Easy took a more holistic approach, clearly
explaining the fundamentals while guiding readers on an inner journey of
understanding. Thoughtfully written and beautifully illustrated, the book is
structured around an “architecture of consciousness” that is really the inner
landscape. The book explores each “house” of the bagua—the chart representing
one’s journey through life; relationships with parents, loved ones, and community;
creativity; spirituality; and connectedness to the source of life—and the
symbolism of the corresponding I Ching trigram. Feng Shui Made Easy helps readers
discover the nature of these connections, as well as learn what obstructions must
be removed to change fixed patterns of behavior and restore balance, harmony, and
inner peace—a process that, when combined with external adjustments, results in
increased success and lasting change in all areas of life. This revised edition
expands on the author’s intuitive approach with new sections on health, children’s
environments, and ecological concerns and sustainable practices. The author also
corrects misconceptions about feng shui and uses fascinating case studies to share
valuable insights he gained from interactions with his clients and readers. From
the Trade Paperback edition.
Beyond Shelter Marie Jeannine Aquilino 2011 Twenty-five reports from the field by
leaders of architecture and engineering firms, non-profits, research centers, and
international agencies, on disaster prevention and sustainable recovery efforts in
urban and rural locales around the world.
Spatial Agency: Other Ways of Doing Architecture Nishat Awan 2013-09-13 This book
offers the first comprehensive overview of alternative approaches to architectural
practice. At a time when many commentators are noting that alternative and richer
approaches to architectural practice are required if the profession is to
flourish, this book provides multiple examples from across the globe of how this
has been achieved and how it might be achieved in the future. Particularly
pertinent in the current economic climate, this book offers the reader new
approaches to architectural practice in a changing world. It makes essential
reading for any architect, aspiring or practicing.
Universal Design Handbook, 2E Wolfgang Preiser 2010-10-11 The Latest Advances in
Universal Design Thoroughly updated and packed with examples of global standards
and design solutions, Universal Design Handbook, Second Edition, covers the full
scope of universal design, discussing how to develop media, products, buildings,
and infrastructure for the widest range of human needs, preferences, and
functioning. This pioneering work brings together a rich variety of expertise from
around the world to discuss the extraordinary growth and changes in the universal
design movement. The book provides an overview of universal design premises and
perspectives, and performance-based design criteria and guidelines. Public and
private spaces, products, and technologies are covered, and current and emerging
research and teaching are explored. This unique resource includes analyses of
historical and contemporary universal design issues from seven different
countries, as well as a look at future trends. Students, advocates, policy makers,
and design practitioners will get a theoretical grounding in and practical
reference on the physical and social roles of design from this definitive volume.
UNIVERSAL DESIGN HANDBOOK, SECOND EDITION, COVERS: United Nations Convention on
the Rights of Persons with Disabilities U.S. accessibility codes and standards,
including the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Life safety standards and
guidelines Universal design implementations in Norway, Japan, France, Germany,
Brazil, Italy and the Old City of Jerusalem Planning ADA implementation in public
educational institutions Urban scale and mass transportation universal design
Designing inclusive experiences, including outdoor play settings Office and
workspace design Universal design in home building and remodeling Products and
technologies, including autos, web access, media, and digital content Universal
design research initiatives, education, and performance assessments
Visual Delight in Architecture Lisa Heschong 2021-04-30 Visual Delight in
Architecture examines the many ways that our lives are enriched by the presence of
natural daylight and window views within our buildings. It makes a compelling case
that daily exposure to the rhythms of daylight is essential to our health and
well-being, tied to the very genetic foundations of our physiology and cognitive
function. It describes all the subtlety, beauty, and pleasures of well-daylit
spaces and attractive window views, and explains how these are woven into the
fabric of both our everyday sensory experience and enduring cultural perspectives.
All types of environmental designers, along with anyone interested in human health
and well- being, will fi nd new insights offered by Visual Delight in
Architecture. The book is both accessible and provocative, full of personal
stories and persuasive research, helping designers to gain a deeper understanding
of the scientific basis of their designs, scientists to better grasp the realworld implications of their work, and everyone to more fully appreciate the role
of windows in their lives.
Massive Change Bruce Mau 2004-10 In essays, interviews, and provocative imagery,
this book explores the changing force of design in the contemporary world, and
expands the definition of design to include the built environment, transportation
technologies, revolutionary materials, energy and information systems, and living
organisms.
The Architect Nikki Sloane 2021-02-23 On the surface, my new boyfriend is a stiff,
buttoned-up architect. He plans every detail of his life while carefully
maintaining the walls he’s built around his heart. But when the biggest project of
his career pulls him away, Clay’s solution is both temporary and unconventional.
It even comes with a name—Travis. This handsome stranger is sweet and thoughtful.
He’s only meant to be a stand-in, to fulfill my needs under Clay’s watchful
direction, yet these two men couldn’t be more different. The one thing they share?
Well, I guess that would be me. One gets off on my pain, the other on my pleasure,
and it awakens a desire none of us knew existed. But it can’t last. Eventually
I’ll have to choose. And it’s going to destroy us all.
The Look of Architecture Witold Rybczynski 2001 One of the nation's foremost
experts on architecture discusses the role of style in the "language" of the
discipline, and shows how Frank Gehry, Mies van der Rohe, Allan Greenberg, and
others are influenced by it.
The Paradox of Urban Space S. Sutton 2011-01-31 As racially-based inequalities and
spatial segregation deepen, further strained by emergent problems associated with
climate change, ever-widening differences between wealth and poverty, and the
economic crisis, this book issues a timely call for just, sustainable development.
How to Slowly Kill Yourself and Others in America Kiese Laymon 2020-11-10 A New
York Times Notable Book A revised collection with thirteen essays, including six
new to this edition and seven from the original edition, by the “star in the
American literary firmament, with a voice that is courageous, honest, loving, and
singularly beautiful” (NPR). Brilliant and uncompromising, piercing and funny, How
to Slowly Kill Yourself and Others in America is essential reading. This new
edition of award-winning author Kiese Laymon’s first work of nonfiction looks
inward, drawing heavily on the author and his family’s experiences, while
simultaneously examining the world—Mississippi, the South, the United States—that
has shaped their lives. With subjects that range from an interview with his mother
to reflections on Ole Miss football, Outkast, and the labor of Black women, these
thirteen insightful essays highlight Laymon’s profound love of language and his
artful rendering of experience, trumpeting why he is “simply one of the most
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talented writers in America” (New York magazine).
Plan Reading and Material Takeoff Wayne J. Del Pico 2015-02-24 A Complete Resource
for Residential and Light Commercial Contractors -- based on the latest
construction materials and methods. Learn how to: read and interpret building
plans create an accurate takeoff, using a complete set of working drawings. Each
chapter covers a major construction division, such as concrete, masonry and
carpentry -- and uses plans, details and tables to illustrate plan reading and
takeoff procedures. A checklist for each material division helps ensure that
nothing is left out of your takeoff. Includes a complete set of residential plans
from Home Planners, Inc., the nation's leading provider of home plans. With a
detailed material takeoff, from site work to electrical. With over 160
illustrations, including commercial construction details.
The Paris Architect Charles Belfoure 2014-07-15 The New York Times Bestseller! "A
beautiful and elegant account of an ordinary man's unexpected and reluctant
descent into heroism during the second world war." —Malcolm Gladwell An
extraordinary novel about a gifted architect who reluctantly begins a secret life
devising ingenious hiding places for Jews in World War II Paris, from an author
who's been called "an up and coming Ken Follett." (Booklist) In 1942 Paris, gifted
architect Lucien Bernard accepts a commission that will bring him a great deal of
money and maybe get him killed. But if he's clever enough, he'll avoid any
trouble. All he has to do is design a secret hiding place for a wealthy Jewish
man, a space so invisible that even the most determined German officer won't find
it. He sorely needs the money, and outwitting the Nazis who have occupied his
beloved city is a challenge he can't resist. But when one of his hiding spaces
fails horribly, and the problem of where to hide a Jew becomes terribly personal,
Lucien can no longer ignore what's at stake. The Paris Architect asks us to
consider what we owe each other, and just how far we'll go to make things right.
Written by an architect whose knowledge imbues every page, this story becomes more
gripping with every soul hidden and every life saved.
The Architecture of Rasem Badran James Steele 2005 The influence of the awardwinning Jordanian architect Rasem Badran is rapidly spreading throughout the
developing world. His work involves the full spectrum from urban planning to
individual residences. His work is human-scaled, responsive to its environment and
meets the social and cultural requirements of the people who use it. For the first
time, this volume provides an overview of the work of one who could be seen as the
natural successor to the seminal Egyptian architect Hassan Fathy and brings
together the architect’s own dramatic collection of drawings, plans and
photographs, many seen here for the first time. A comprehensive chronology of
Badran’s work completes this fascinating survey of one of the most influential and
revolutionary architects of our time.
The Psychology of Everyday Things Donald A. Norman 1990-05-01
Architecture In Minutes Susie Hodge 2016-05-19 In this hyper-compact, fully
illustrated guide to architecture, Susie Hodge outlines the history and theory of
architecture from the earliest structures to the cutting-edge concepts of the
present day. Along the way she profiles 200 key buildings, historic styles,
architectural movements and celebrated architects from all around the world.
Contents include the Greek orders, Roman engineering, Gothic architecture, the
Renaissance, the Baroque, Revivalism, Art Nouveau, Modernism and Postmodernism,
Futurism and Dynamic architecture along with architects like Inigo Jones,
Christopher Wren, Gaudi, Frank Lloyd Wright, Le Corbusier and Frank Gehry.
Small Scale, Big Change Andres Lepik 2010 Focusing on designing and building in
underserved communities around the globe, 'Small Scale, Big Change', expresses a
desire for social change and a belief in the social responsibility of
architecture.
Canada Michelangelo Sabatino 2016-11-15 Canada is a country of massive size, of
diverse geographical features and an equally diverse population—all features that
are magnificently reflected in its architecture. In this book, Rhodri Windsor
Liscombe and Michelangelo Sabatino offer a richly informative history of Canadian
architecture that celebrates and explores the country’s many contributions to the
spread of architectural modernity in the Americas. A distinct Canadian design
attitude coalesced during the twentieth century, one informed by a liberal,
hybrid, and pragmatic mindset intent less upon the dogma of architectural language
and more on thinking about the formation of inclusive spaces and places. Taking a
fresh perspective on design production, they map the unfolding of architectural
modernity across the country, from the completion of the transcontinental railway
in the late 1880s through to the present. Along the way they discuss architecture
within the broader contexts of political, industrial, and sociocultural evolution;
the urban-suburban expansion; and new building technologies. Examining the works
of architects and firms such as ARCOP, Eric Arthur, Ernest Cormier, Brigitte Shim,
and Howard Sutcliffe, this book brings Canadian architecture chronologically and
thematically to life.
Design Like You Give a Damn Architecture for Humanity (Organization) 2006 Citing a
harrowing lack of adequate shelter and utilities for nearly half the planet's
population, a compendium of innovative architectural projects from around the
world features more than 80 ideas designed to address specific urgent needs in
desperately underprivileged areas.
The Visual Dictionary of Architecture Gavin Ambrose 2008-02-05 The Visual
Dictionary of Architecture is a comprehensive guide to the numerous terms
associated with, and used within, the field of architecture. Over 250
architectural terms are explained and contextualised, with concise definitions
accompanied by illustrations and examples taken from historical and contemporary
architecture. The dictionary covers traditional terms still in current usage,
modern terminology and a wide variety of practical terms, movements and styles.
Case Studies in Retrofitting Suburbia June Williamson 2021-01-20 A brand-new
collection of 32 case studies that further demonstrate the retrofitting of
suburbia This amply-illustrated book, second in a series, documents how defunct
shopping malls, parking lots, and the past century’s other obsolete suburban
development patterns are being retrofitted to address current urgent challenges
they weren’t designed for: improving public health, increasing resilience in the
face of climate change, leveraging social capital for equity, supporting an aging
society, competing for jobs, and disrupting automobile dependence. Case Studies in
Retrofitting Suburbia: Urban Design Strategies for Urgent Challenges provides
summaries, data, and references on how these challenges manifest in suburbia and
discussion of successful urban design strategies to address them in Part I. Part
II documents how innovative design strategies are implemented in a range of
northern American contexts and market conditions. From modest interventions with
big ripple effects to ambitious do-overs, examples of redevelopment,
reinhabitation, and regreening of changing suburban places from coast to coast are
described in depth in 32 brand new case studies. Written by the authors of the
highly influential Retrofitting Suburbia: Urban Design Solutions for Redesigning
Suburbs Demonstrates changes that can and already have been realized in suburbia
by focusing on case studies of retrofitted suburban places Illustrated in fullcolor with photos, maps, plans, and diagrams Full of replicable lessons and
creative responses to ongoing problems and potentials with conventional suburban
form, Case Studies in Retrofitting Suburbia: Urban Design Strategies for Urgent
Challenges is an important book for students and professionals involved in urban
design, architecture, landscape architecture, urban planning, development, civil
engineering, public health, public policy, and governance. Most of all, it is
intended as a useful guide for anyone who seeks to inspire revitalization,
justice, and shared prosperity in places they know and care about.
The Favela-Bairro Project Rodolfo Machado 2003 The favelas of Rio de Janeiro are
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shantytowns that lack even the most basic infrastructure and services. The FavelaBairro Project, featuring the work of Jorge Mario Jáuregui Architects, seeks to
turn these blighted areas into functioning neighborhoods, or bairros. Jáuregui's
design initiatives include the construction of community centers offering
recreational activities and job training, daycare facilities, communal kitchens,
and new streets and pedestrian walkways. These projects facilitate movement within
the favelas, create links to the city center, address health and environmental
concerns, and taken collectively, improve the sociological and economic status of
the favelas.
Design Like You Give a Damn Architecture for Humanity (Organization) 2006
Design Activism Alastair Fuad-Luke 2013-06-17 Design academics and practitioners
are facing a multiplicity of challenges in a dynamic, complex, world moving faster
than the current design paradigm which is largely tied to the values and
imperatives of commercial enterprise. Current education and practice need to
evolve to ensure that the discipline of design meets sustainability drivers and
equips students, teachers and professionals for the near-future. New approaches,
methods and tools are urgently required as sustainability expands the context for
design and what it means to be a 'designer'. Design activists, who comprise a
diverse range of designers, teachers and other actors, are setting new ambitions
for design. They seek to fundamentally challenge how, where and when design can
catalyse positive impacts to address sustainability. They are also challenging who
can utilise the power of the design process. To date, examination of contemporary
and emergent design activism is poorly represented in the literature. This book
will provide a rigorous exploration of design activism that will re-vitalise the
design debate and provide a solid platform for students, teachers, design
professionals and other disciplines interested in transformative (design)
activism. Design Activism provides a comprehensive study of contemporary and
emergent design activism. This activism has a dual aim - to make positive impacts
towards more sustainable ways of living and working; and to challenge and
reinvigorate design praxis,. It will collate, synthesise and analyse design
activist approaches, processes, methods, tools and inspirational examples/outcomes
from disparate sources and, in doing so, will create a specific canon of work to
illuminate contemporary design discourse. Design Activism reveals the power of
design for positive social and environmental change, design with a central
activist role in the sustainability challenge. Inspired by past design activists
and set against the context of global-local tensions, expressions of design
activism are mapped. The nature of contemporary design activism is explored, from
individual/collective action to the infrastructure that supports it generating
powerful participatory design approaches, a diverse toolbox and inspirational
outcomes. This is design as a political and social act, design to enable adaptive
societal capacity for co-futuring.
Design for the Other 90% Cynthia E. Smith 2007 Foreword by Barbara J. Bloemink.
Text by Cynthia E. Smith, Paul R. Polak, Amy B. Smith, Martin J. Fisher, H. Harish
Hande, Pieter Hendrikse, Sergio Palleroni, Cheryl Heller, Shelia Kennedy, John
Peterson, Modesta Nyirenda-Zabula, Mohammed Bah Abba. Interview with Nicholas
Negroponte, Yves Behar.
Design Like You Give a Damn Cameron Sinclair 2006-01-01 The greatest humanitarian
challenge we face today is that of providing shelter. Currently, one in seven
people lives in a slum or refugee camp, and more than 3,000,000,000 people--nearly
half the world's population--do not have access to clean water or adequate
sanitation. The physical design of our homes, neighborhoods and communities shapes
every aspect of our lives. Yet too often architects are desperately needed in the
places where they can least be afforded.Edited by Architecture for Humanity and
now on its fifth printing, Design Like You Give a Damn is a compendium of
innovative projects from around the world that demonstrate the power of design to
improve lives. The first book to bring the best of humanitarian architecture and
design to the printed page, Design Like You Give a Damn offers a history of the
movement toward socially conscious design, and showcases more than 80 contemporary
solutions to such urgent needs as basic shelter, healthcare, education and access
to clean water, energy and sanitation.Design Like You Give a Damn is an
indispensable resource for designers and humanitarian organizations charged with
rebuilding after disaster and engaged in the search for sustainable development.
It is also a call to action to anyone committed to building a better world.
Philosophy for Architects Branko Mitrovic 2012-03-20 Philosophy for Architects is
an engaging and easy-to-grasp introduction to philosophical questions of interest
to students of architectural theory. Topics include Aristotle's theories of
"visual imagination" and their relevance to digital design, the problem of optical
correction as explored by Plato, Hegel's theory of zeitgeist, and Kant's
examinations of space and aesthetics, among others. Focusing primarily on
nineteenth- and twentieth-century philosophy, it provides students with a wider
perspective concerning philosophical problems that come up in contemporary
architectural debates.
Date A Live, Vol. 1 (light novel) Koushi Tachibana 2021-03-23 Shidou Itsuka has a
problem. The world has been racked by massive quakes of an unknown source for
years now, though life goes on. Then one day, Shidou's calm life ends forever when
in the middle of a quake in his city, he meets a girl who's apparently a spiritand the cause of all the destruction! When a team arrives to eliminate the threat,
Shidou becomes embroiled in a war to protect these spirits-by making them fall in
love with him?!
Design Like You Give a Damn Architecture for Humanity 2009
Elements of Style Erin Gates 2014-10-07 "From the star blogger and designer Erin
Gates, Elements of Style is a fresh, approchable interior design book that shows
how designing a home is also a method of personal expression and self-discovery.
Drawing on her 10 years of experience running her own design firm, Erin combines
practical, honest design advice and gorgeous professional photographs and
illustrations with personal essays about lessons she has learned while designing
her own home and her own life--the first being: none of our homes or lives are
perfect. She reveals the disasters she confronted in her own kitchen renovation,
her struggles with anorexia, her epic fight with her husband over a plexiglass
table, and her secrets for starting a successful blog. Organized by rooms in the
home, Elements of Style is brimming with design inspiration and ideas as well as
advice on practical matters like choosing kitchen counter materials, dressing a
bed with pillows, hanging a curtain rod, and decorating a nursery without using
pink or blue. The book also contains a Foreword by Erin's husband, Andrew, and an
extensive Resource Guide"-The Curious Life of Robert Hooke Lisa Jardine 2004 A biography of a largely
forgotten, maverick - a major figure in the 17th century cultural and scientific
revolutions. Lisa Jardine places Robert Hooke in the historical and intellectual
context of his time, she examines his vast width of interests, achievements and
his many influential friends.
Interior Design Materials and Specifications Lisa Godsey 2012-12-14 Written from
the viewpoint of the working designer, this textbook describes each material's
characteristics and teaches students how to evaluate, select and specify
materials.
Emergent Technologies and Design Michael Hensel 2013-09-13 Emergence - the process
by which new and coherent structures, patterns and properties ‘emerge’ from within
complex systems Traditional architecture starts from the premise that
architectural structures are singular and fixed, and however well integrated are
separate from their environment and context. Emergence requires that the opposite
is true – that those structures are complex energy and material systems that have
a lifespan, exist as part of an environment of other active systems, and develop
in an evolutionary way. This book, based on the authors’ internationally renowned
Emergent Technologies and Design course at the Architectural Association in
London, introduces a new approach to the practice of architecture. The authors use
essays and projects to demonstrate the interrelationship of concepts such as
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emergence and self-organisation with the latest technologies in design,
manufacturing and construction. With projects from their course, and critiques and
commentary from some of the world’s leading design theorists and practitioners,
the authors of Emergent Technologies and Design have introduced a radical new way
of understanding the way in which architecture is conceived, designed and
produced.
Housing as Intervention 2018-07-23 Across the world, the housing crisis is
escalating. Mass migration to cities has led to rapid urbanisation on an
unprecedented scale, while the withdrawal of public funding from social housing
provision in Western countries, and widening income inequality, have further
compounded the situation. In prosperous US and European cities, middle- and lowincome residents are being pushed out of housing markets increasingly dominated by
luxury investors. The average London tenant, for example, now pays an unaffordable
49 per cent of his or her pre-tax income in rent. Parts of the developing world
and areas of forced migration are experiencing insufficient affordable housing
stock coupled with rapidly shifting ways of life. In response to this context,
forward-thinking architects are taking the lead with a collaborative approach. By
partnering with allied fields, working with residents, developing new forms of
housing, and leveraging new funding systems and policies, they are providing
strategic leadership for what many consider to be our cities’ most pressing
crisis. Amidst growing economic and health disparities, this issue of AD asks how
housing projects, and the design processes behind them, might be interventions
towards greater social equity, and how collaborative work in housing might
reposition the architectural profession at large. Contributors include: Cynthia
Barton, Deborah Gans, and Rosamund Palmer; Neeraj Bhatia and Antje Steinmuller;
Dana Cuff; Fatou Dieye; Robert Fishman; Na Fu; Paul Karakusevic; Kaja Kühl and
Julie Behrens; Matthew Gordon Lasner; Meir Lobaton Corona; Marc Norman; Julia
Park; Brian Phillips and Deb Katz; Pollyanna Rhee; Emily Schmidt and Rosalie
Genevro Featured architects: Architects for Social Housing, Shigeru Ban
Architects, Tatiana Bilbao ESTUDIO, cityLAB, Frédéric Druot Architecture, ERA
Architects, GANS studio, Garrison Architects, HOWOGE, Interface Studio Architects,
Karakusevic Carson Architects, Lacaton & Vassal, Light Earth Designs, NHDM, PYATOK
architecture + urban design, Urbanus, and Urban Works Agency
The Architecture of Happiness Alain de Botton 2007-03-29 The Architecture of
Happiness is Alain de Botton's exploration of the hidden links between buildings
and our well being Bestselling author Alain de Botton has written about love,
travel, status and how philosophy can console us. Now he turns his attention to
one of our most intense but often hidden love affairs: with our houses and their
furnishings. He asks: What makes a house truly beautiful?Why are many new houses
so ugly?Why do we argue so bitterly about sofas and pictures - and can differences
of taste ever be satisfactorily resolved?Will minimalism make us happier than
ornaments? To answer these questions and many more, de Botton looks at buildings
across the world, from medieval wooden huts to modern skyscrapers; he examines
sofas and cathedrals, tea sets and office complexes, and teases out a host of
often surprising philosophical insights. The Architecture of Happiness will take
you on a beguiling tour through the history and psychology of architecture and
interior design, and will forever alter your relationship with buildings. It will
change the way you look at your current home - and help you make the right
decisions about your next one. 'Engaging and intelligent . . . full of splendid
ideas, happily and beautifully expressed'Independent Alain de Botton was born in
1969 and is the author of non-fiction essays on themes ranging from love and
travel to architecture and philosophy. His bestselling books include Essays in
Love; The Romantic Movement; Kiss and Tell; Status Anxiety; How Proust Can Change
Your Life; The Pleasures and Sorrows of Work; The Art of Travel; The Architecture
of Happiness and Religion for Atheists. He lives in London and founded The School
of Life (www.theschooloflife.com) and Living Architecture
(www.living-architecture.co.uk). For more information, consult
www.alaindebotton.com.
Design for Good John Cary 2017-10-03 The book reveals a new understanding of the
ways that design shapes our lives and gives professionals and interested citizens
the tools to seek out and demand designs that dignify.
The Power of Pro Bono John Cary 2010 Draws on discussions with both architects and
clients to survey 40 pro bono projects from various U.S. regions, providing
coverage of structures in categories ranging from arts and education to health and
housing that represent the donated time and resources of award-winning designers
and community contributors.
Design Like You Give a Damn [2] Architecture for Humanity 2020-12-08 Design Like
You Give a Damn [2] is the indispensable handbook for anyone committed to building
a more sustainable future. Following the success of their first book, Architecture
for Humanity brings readers the next edition, with more than 100 projects from
around the world. Packed with practical and ingenious design solutions, this book
addresses the need for basic shelter, housing, education, health care, clean
water, and renewable energy. One-on-one interviews and provocative case studies
demonstrate how innovative design is reimagining community and uplifting lives.
From building-material innovations such as smog-eating concrete to innovative
public policy that is repainting Brazil’s urban slums, Design Like You Give a Damn
[2] serves as a how-to guide for anyone seeking to build change from the ground
up. Praise for Design Like You Give a Damn [2]: !--StartFragment-- “The
resourcefulness of the projects in the book is inspiring, its information
practical (see Stohr’s chapter on financing sustainable community development) and
its numerous factoids sobering.” —TMagazine.blogs.NYTimes.com
Mobitecture Rebecca Roke 2017-04-17 Mobile architecture in all its wonderful
variety - a lively collection of mobile, portable, and movable structures of all
kinds Celebrate mobile architecture in all its forms with this visual ode to life
on the move. Ranging from quirky to sensible and from rustic to deluxe, featured
projects include houseboats, huts, and tricked-out caravans, alongside disaster
shelters, wearable structures, and futuristic prototypes. This compactly designed
package features more than 250 colour photographs and a smart, engaging layout
that will appeal to anyone who appreciates the power of good design.
More Mobile Jennifer Siegal 2008-09-19 The allure of mobile, portable architecture
is worldwide and centuries old. From the desert tents of the Bedouin to the
silvery capsules of the Airstream trailer, mobile architecture has inspired
designers with its singular characteristics of lightness, transience, and
practicality. In "More Mobile", the follow-up to her groundbreaking 2002 book
Mobile, Jennifer Siegal explores the ever-growing range of possibilities of
portable, demountable structures. From serious Refuge Wear to the playful Bar
Rectum and the practical Kunsthallen, "More Mobile" explores the working methods
and finished work of the most exciting contemporary designers and presents today’s
most dynamic, active mobile structures in beautiful color images, detailed
drawings, and thoughtful text. Contributors include Studio-Orta, Dré Wapenaar,
Andrea Zittel, Andrew Maynard, Andreas Vogler, Horden Cherry Lee Architects, N55,
Atelier Bow-Wow, Mark Fisher Studio, MMW, LOT-EK, and the Office of Mobile Design.
A foreword by Jude Stewart discusses life on the move, while an introduction by
William J. Mitchell considers the house as a robot in which to live.
Expanding Architecture Bryan Bell 2008 Expanding Architecture presents a new
generation of creative design carried out in the service of the greater public and
the greater good. Questioning how design can improve daily lives, editors Bryan
Bell and Katie Wakeford map an emerging geography of architectural activism that
is rich in its diversity of approaches. More than thirty essays by practicing
architects and designers, urban and community planners, historians, landscape
architects, environmental designers, and members of other fields present recent
work from around the world that suggests the countless ways that design can
address issues of social justice, allow individuals and communities to plan and
celebrate their own lives, and serve a much larger percentage of the population
than it has in the past.
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